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LIFTING UP IN PRAYER: Darianna Perez and 
Charlotte Gegare 

TODAY’S LUNCH: Pizza Puff 
THURSDAY LUNCH: Burrito Bowl 

 

CHICK FIL A LEADER ACADEMY is sponsoring a DRESS DOWN DAY to raise funds for their Do Good 
December project that will benefit the women at the Ebenezer South Residential. Dress down days will 
be Friday, December 1st and Friday, December 8th. Wristbands will be available for purchase $3 for 
12/1 or $5 for both days in the morning and at lunches TODAY. The week of 12/4 you will still be able 
to purchase a single for the 8th. Dress down includes sweatpants, leggings, athletic pants, athletic shorts. 
This does not include tank tops, crop tops, etc.  

COFFEE WITH A COP: Hello Spartans!  TOMORROW, 11/30, is the next Coffee with a Cop session 
during Resource.  If you are interested in signing up to attend, see Mrs. Wittig’s Schoology post with 
the link attached. *Note: Only the first 24 people who sign up (and are not otherwise requested by 
another teacher) will receive a pass to attend.  Please sign up no later than 11/28 at 4:00pm.  Have a 
great weekend! 

AUDITIONS FOR THE DINNER THEATER SHOW "IS HE DEAD?" will take place TODAY, November 
29 & Thursday, November 30 from 3:45-5:45 in the WFAC. Sign up for an audition time on the choir 
room door. Check Schoology for a synopsis of the show. Performance dates are January 27 & 28. 

ML is hosting the ASVAB test! 
ASVAB-Career Exploration Program (CEP) 

• Friday, December 7, 8:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m.   
• Students (grades 10-12) interested in the military, a tech career, or who are unsure of their 

plans after graduation should consider the ASVAB (Armed Services Vocational Aptitude 
Battery). The ASVAB is required for any student considering the military as a post-secondary 
option. 

• Register in Student Services by Tuesday, 12/5. 
Find more information in the Updates section of your Vault in Schoology, look up the ASVAB 
information Mrs. Janetzke posted a course update to Spartan Vault: ML 2024: 

SENIORS: 2nd Semester Early Release Forms: If you are planning on having early release for 2nd 
semester- you can fill out the form now and then it will begin on day 1. Forms can be found in the office 
and can be returned to the office before Christmas break. If you do not complete the form before Christmas 
break, you may have to wait a couple days before being allowed to utilize early release.  Remember early 
release means you will be leaving campus when your school day is complete. You may not choose to remain 
on campus somedays and others leave. All early release students must be out of the building within 5 
minutes of the period beginning.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Janetzke.  


